Treasury Chambers, Parliament Street, SWIP 3AG

[7 October 1984

€ K Sandiford Esq

Private Secretary to the Secretary of
State for Northern Ireland

Northern Ireland Office

Stormont Castle

Belfast BT4 3ST

e sl ol .

1, Thank you for your letter of ¥ October suggesting an amendment

to paragraph 9 (iii) of the note of the bilateral public expenditure
discussion of 1 October. I have no objection to the amendment you
propose. Rather than revising and recirculating the entire note,

I suggest we let your letter stand as part of the record.

e A copy of this letter goes to Andrew Turnbull (No. 10).

R J BROADBENT
Private Secretary







